
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Nangr_ Pars.9n~

HeatherJ?redhqillL
FW: ERjPR receptors TEsts
May-17-07 11:43:29 AM

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2007 7:01 PM
To: Nancy Parsons
Subject: RE: ER/PR receptors TEsts

Thank you Nancy for your prompt attention to my request. I appreciate getting
the result today on my voice mail. I think patients would appreciate a letter
in the mail about the testing and your number so they can get their test
results.

Quoting Nancy Parsons <Nancy.Parsons@easternhealth.ca>:

> Dear Thank you for contacting us. I will certainly check on your
> test results today.
> Will you please confirm your date-of-birth for positive identification
> purposes?
> nancy
Parsons
> client
representative
> -----Original Message-----
>
> From:
> Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2007 5:53 PM
> To: Nancy Parsons
> Subject: ER/PR receptors TEsts
>
>
>
> Hello,
> I have been a patient at the Cancer center. I am in the group that had ER/PR
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> testing in 1999 and my testing came back negative and I did not receive
> Tamoxifen. I have never been informed if my test reports changed. Certainly,
> there will be some effort to contact women in my situation or are we all
> expected to call into our oncologists separately to find out about our
> testing.
> I expect a response to this email in a timely manner.
>
> Thank you,
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
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